TG-220846

Y'Y
Ny :
g@; Sunshine Disposal & Recycling
2oyl
Received
Records Management

November 15, 2022 11/15/22 0840

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission State Of WASH.
PO Box 47250 UTIL. AND TRANSP.
COMMISSION

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff #4 for Torre Refuse & Recycling, LLC (G-
260). These revisions are due to the increased disposal costs at the City of Spokane
Waste to Energy facility. This filing also updates the annual recycle commodity
adjustment.

The total revenue impact is approximately $37,000 or about .6% on annual revenue.

If | can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer



